Math Awareness Month

This used to be Math Awareness Week but has been expanded so students will have an opportunity to hold
an event or events more or less at their choosing, The Month of April is Math Awareness month. Contact
the MAA for more information. Kbriedova@maa.org

Special Math Session at the Winter Meetings: Mathematics Outside the Classroom
Students can present on club or other math related activities. Contact: Laura Kelleher
lkelleher@mma.mass.edu;

MAA Student Chapters
MAA Headquarters
WWW.maa.org

Katarina Briedova

Phone Call 1-800-331-1622

Pi Mu Epsilon
http://www.pme-math.org/
Robert Smith President

Oklahoma University Mathematics Club
Dr. Andy Miller Advisor
325-6711

University of Central Oklahoma Mathematics Club
Dr. Larry Lucas
405-5252

Langston University Mathematics Club
Ross Pourdavood
466-2971



